
April  20  is  PenguinsGive
and Sakura Festival
PenguinsGive, Clark College’s 24-hour fundraising event, is
Thursday,  April  20.  In  celebration  of  Clark  College
celebrating its 90th anniversary this year, all Clark College
and  Clark  College  Foundation  employees  and  retirees  are
challenged to “Give $90.” Join the members of the O Squad,
your employee giving committee and give $90 to support Clark
students. 
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